
                                               
                                  

                                             
                                          

                         
 

 
 
 
 

    

 
       

       
                 

From: Bernadine Chuck Fong <fongbernadine@fhda.edu> 
Sent: Monday, November 29, 2021 11:17 PM
To: foothill 
Subject: Covid update 

As many of you have heard or read, there is a new Covid variant, Omicron, so I want to assure everyone that our health 
office is monitoring the Santa Clara County health department’s recommendations and protocols for us. In addition, you 
may want to see this latest news coverage which indicates that we are very safe in our county. However, as always, we 
will proceed judiciously and cautiously with all of our activities. At this point, the only county guideline is to mask when 
indoors and many of our activities are outdoors or behind plexiglass screens. 

https://abc7news.com/omicron‐variant‐covid‐vaccine‐symptoms/11282117/ 

Best regards, 

UxÜÇtw|Çx 

Bernadine Chuck Fong, Ph.D. 
Acting President, Foothill College 
Senior Scholar and Director of Leadership Initiatives, Stanford University 
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